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Moffat Beach reconstruction project 

Thanks for subscribing to stay up-to-date on local projects at Moffat Beach, including the seawall 
reconstruction project.  

As it turns out we do have one more update for you! 

This update is to inform you that work to concrete the temporary beach access pedestrian ramp 
(next to Eleanor Shipley Park) will begin this week. In response to community requests, we are 
improving the path to provide safe access to the beach for people of all abilities.  

Originally scheduled for 2025, we are pleased to advise that we have been able to bring this project 
forward. 

The path will have a slight bend to stay clear of the Cook Island pine’s structural root zone and the 
disability car parks will be relocated closer to the ramp. 

Please note this is a temporary solution until the new vehicle access ramp is built as part of the 
seawall reconstruction in 2025.  

What to expect 

You can expect:  

• line marking to move the disability carparks closer to the ramp. Old disability car parks will 
be replaced with regular carparking. 

• a small machine to remove a small section of grass and compact the sand ready for concrete 
• concreters to lay the temporary access ramp. 
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Proposed layout (coloured concrete ramp in red and new DDA carparks in yellow with blank out space for 
compliance) 

There may be some temporary changes to pedestrian access. Please follow traffic control for safety. 

Please share this with family and friends who may be interested in Moffat Beach and encourage 
them to subscribe.  

Sunshine Coast Council 

Contact information 
Sunshine Coast Council 
Web: sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Email: MoffatBeachSeawallProject@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
Subscribe: Scan the QR code 
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